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Dear Mr. Councillor, 

dear colleague Matthew Cuthbert, 

 

we are looking forward to finally being able to celebrate the Day of the Associations with 

many events again next year, after a break due to the pandemic! Once again, many 

associations of Remscheid will register to present their association work on Sunday, 03 

September 2023 at presentation stands and on event stages. 

 

As it has become a good tradition on the occasion of the Day of Associations, I cordially 

invite you to visit Remscheid and to participate in this event! I have also invited the 

representatives of Remscheid's other twin towns. 

 

For your arrival I have planned Friday, 01 September 2023, for your departure Monday, 04 

September 2023. I ask for your understanding if we can only expect three people from your 

city. 

 

In order to carry out further event plannings, I would be grateful if you could let me know by 

15.01.2023 whether you will be visiting us for the Day of the Associations. 

 

I am looking forward to celebrating together and remain with kind regards until then. 

 
 

Yours 

 

 

 

 

Burkhard Mast-Weisz 

Lord mayor 
 

Remscheid, December 2022 

 


